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 Action Page 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Patrick Young, Chief Operations Officer 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM 

OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY ISD SCHOOL 
NUTRITION DEPARTMENT AND THE WEST TEXAS FOOD BANK 

 
DATE: March 5, 2019         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Brief Summary: 
 
Request for approval of Memorandum of Understanding between Ector County ISD 
School Nutrition and the West Texas Food Bank.  The Memorandum of Understanding 
will allow the school Nutrition Department to donate leftover/excess food items to the 
food bank during the school year. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval to Accept the Memorandum of Understanding between Ector County ISD and 
The West Texas Food Bank 
 
 
 


